



24/10/04

T. K Rajeev Kumar Chairman

To Mr Paul Leduc Filmmaker Mexico

Dear Sir,

Greetings from Kerala,

I am happy to inform you that the 9th International Film Festival of Kerala organized by the Kerala State Chalachitra Academy on behalf of the Govt of Kerala is scheduled to be held from 10th – 17th December in Thiruvananthapuram (formerly known as Trivandrum), the capital of Kerala, South India.

The Festival, which is in its ninth edition, is recognized by FIAPF.

This year we are planning a Focus on Mexican Cinema: Sons of the Classics

I write this letter to invite you to the festival to present this unique insight into Mexican

Cinema.

We would expect you to arrive in Thiruvananthapuram by 10th December 2004 and remain here for as many days as you can.

The festival will provide all hospitality and it will be a pleasure to have you with us. I do hope you will be able to accept our invitation and inform us at the earliest. More details on the event are available at our website www.keralafilm.com. Thanking you,

With warm regards

A, mehr

Chairman